
From: Byers, Harris <Harris.Byers@stantec.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 8:34 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Project Updates 
 
Tauren: 
 
I met with Kathleen by phone on Wednesday, and we are trying to schedule a meeting with the broader 
team early next week for final revisions/edits.   
 
Sincerely, 

Harris Byers, Ph.D.  
Sr. Brownfields Project Manager 
  

Direct: 414 581-6476 
Harris.Byers@stantec.com 
  

Stantec 
12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200 
Mequon WI 53092-2649 
  

 

  
  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written 
authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 8:36 AM 
To: Byers, Harris <Harris.Byers@stantec.com> 
Subject: RE: Project Updates 
 
Hi Harris,  
 
Please let me know by the end of the week, if these Phase II ESAs will be submitted or not.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Byers, Harris <Harris.Byers@stantec.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 2:57 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Project Updates 
 
Tauren: 
 
The Phase II ESAs for CN and Mirro are with the City for review.  Please call with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Harris Byers, Ph.D.  
Sr. Brownfields Project Manager 
  

Direct: 414 581-6476 
Harris.Byers@stantec.com 
  

Stantec 
12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200 
Mequon WI 53092-2649 
  

 

  
  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written 
authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
 

mailto:Harris.Byers@stantec.com
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1l6urg-sxGlA5lVBaRwd5UsyYEsP59NEhwYw0EBguPSHD-9oTacpTLp62LiTiavRCIS8BUuYBQ9wWXE_9sB84tzNLBaaD0zSfXhKuVd0bbA4oNxATI8-LoV8HI-LwsC0pXyzBEcq5V2Hmnn2quSly7qvSoFS7RsauDezEsphGdokJSyXiULPIakFM0c79V1mtW9l1gisVXyUbcEN-u-loEWcgjYgN74UAILi0-faR-ekDMZOakeZgTxWvSVJ1krW9ZLxRK6SVYUzEYdIDjiqNjg/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stantec.com%2F


From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 8:10 AM 
To: 'Byers, Harris' 
Cc: Paul Braun (PBraun@manitowoc.org) 
Subject: RE: Status Update Request for Mirro Plt 9 (Former) - LGU, BRRTS # 02-36-

545108 
 
Hi Harris,  
 
Thank you for the update. Back in May I had been in discussion with Newell Rubbermaid regarding the 
PFAS investigation for the site. They had said that they had been working with the City on access to the 
site for site investigation activities and hired a consultant to put together a work plan for additional PFAS 
investigation; however, they did not want to finalize the work plan until they received the latest PFAS 
groundwater results. I’m not sure where the discussion is currently at between the City and Newell, but 
that would be the only time sensitive issue is getting those results to Newell, so they can continue with 
the PFAS investigation.  
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Byers, Harris <Harris.Byers@stantec.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 4:21 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Paul Braun (PBraun@manitowoc.org) <PBraun@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: Re: Status Update Request for Mirro Plt 9 (Former) - LGU, BRRTS # 02-36-545108 
 
Tauren. 
 
Yes, that was the plan.  Then a potential purchaser was identified this summer, so we wanted to get a 
more firm understanding of the proposed reuse so we can put the soil/groundwater results into 
context.  Waiting on our structural engineer’s final decision on a few critical issues; though I think we are 
nearing consensus.  
 
The draft of the report is due internally on Friday, so I expect it will be ready for you a week or so 
afterwards.   
 
Is there something time-sensitive on your end? 
 
Harris 
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From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 2:47:58 PM 
To: Byers, Harris <Harris.Byers@stantec.com> 
Cc: Paul Braun (PBraun@manitowoc.org) <PBraun@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: Status Update Request for Mirro Plt 9 (Former) - LGU, BRRTS # 02-36-545108  
  
Hi Harris,  
  
I am looking for a status update as to when the summary report for soil and groundwater sampling for 
the Mirro Plt 9 (former) site will be submitted. It was my understanding based on previous 
correspondence in May 2019 that a summary report was going to be provided in approximately 
June/July 2019. It indicates in the schedule for the work plan that phases 1-3 would be completed by 
summer 2019. I know the last phase isn’t supposed to be done until spring 2020 and the full report isn’t 
supposed to be done until late spring 2020. However, please provide a summary with data tables and 
figure(s).  
  
Thanks,  
  
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
  

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 662-5178 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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